Hire University students during the summer months.

Subject: Hire University students during the summer months.
Date: Sun, 9 Jun 2002 07:14:22 -0700
From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>, Directors Team <managecomm@dnv.org>, Gord Howie <Gord_Howie@dnv.org>,
Richard Zerr <Richard_Zerr@dnv.org>
CC: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

A MESSAGE FROM ERNIE CRIST:

| suggest our Manager look into this matter (below) and reply to the
suggestion from Dr. Earnshaw (below) with copy to Council.

Dr. Earnshaw a highly respected resident and veterinarian of the North
Shore has written a note, suggesting that the District follow the example
of other municipalities and hire students for the summer.

Here is the text of this note;

Dear Ernie:

"The move to tighten up on Dog licensing is timely. On several occasions the
City of Vancouver has employed university students to undertake the survey
of non-payers under the Federal Employment scheme where non union
employment is permitted..... at much lower rates.

The organization must be through municipal input but is usually cost
effective. The survey is done through the summer months and is not too
difficult to organize and supervise".

Best wishes

Ernie Earnshaw
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